
 

 

 

CR. NO. 31                                                                                                                                        Date: 01/ 11/2023 

Dear Parent, 

We regret to inform you that the Open Day scheduled for Thursday (02/11/2023) has been 

postponed to Monday (06/11/2023) from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM. You are requested to attend the 

Open House without fail and get the appraisal of your ward. Please feel free to meet all the subject 

teachers and the supervisor of your ward. 
 

 

➢ 

Parents are requested to clear the fee dues (if any), including the month of November 2023, 

before the Open Day so as to avoid the last-minute rush. Please be informed that the results will 

not be issued to the fee defaulters. 
 

 

1. 

1. Cash/Card / Current dated cheque (postdated cheques will not be accepted) Payment at the 

school office counter. 

2. 

1. Online Payment through the skiply app 

2. The receipt of the online payment should be sent to the accounts@nisuaq.com or 

cashier@nisuaq.com. 

Looking forward to meeting you, 

With regards, 

Dr.SAIFUDHEEN.P.HAMSA 

(Principal) 
 
 

 

FEE ARREARS: 

ONLINE PAYMENT 

CASH / CARD/ CHEQUE 

OPEN DAY FOR CLASSES KG1 -X 

 (SA1 EXAMINATION) 

Kindly note the following: 

- 

Fee Payment Modes: 

mailto:accounts@nisuaq.com
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